

A Voluntary Academy

Aspire not to have more but to be more

Brooklands Avenue, Macclesfield, Cheshire SK11 8LB | Telephone: 01625 426138 | admin@allhallows.org.uk | www.allhallows.org.uk | Principal - Mr T Beesley

15 March '24

Dear Parent / Carer

Congratulations and Welcome

Congratulations on securing a place at All Hallows Catholic College for your child.

The number of first preferences received for the College shows that your child is joining a community where our parents have actively chosen All Hallows for its emphasis on traditional Christian values, coupled with a belief that together we should help young people 'Aspire not to have more but to be more' and to SHINE.

We are looking forward to a strong partnership and support with your family for our high expectations with regard to academic study and standards of behaviour & uniform. We also look forward to your support for the reflective and spiritual learning your child will receive which is a unique and special experience in our Catholic Voluntary Academy. For those of you who are already parents of a child at All Hallows, welcome to another beginning.

We will be doing all that we can over the coming months to make sure we know as much as possible about your child. Our staff will be visiting all Primary schools to talk with the children and class teacher, and we will also be making requests for information about their social and academic progress so that decisions can be made about tutor and teaching groups.

New Intake Induction Day

 Date:
 Monday 1st July '24

 Time:
 8.50am - 3.10pm

 For:
 New Year 7 students

Venue: All Hallows Catholic College – students to come to Reception (Brooklands Avenue entrance,

top Car Park) to gather in the College Hall where they will be met by a senior member of staff

and your child's Year Learning Leader.

Purpose: To use College facilities, find their way around, get to know some key staff and make new

friends.

Lunch: Students can bring a packed lunch on the day or alternatively will be given the option to pay

by ParentPay before their visit to receive a meal deal, you will receive an email from our

finance department to set up parent pay.













All Hallows Catholic College

A Voluntary Academy

Aspire not to have more but to be more

Brooklands Avenue, Macclesfield, Cheshire SK11 8LB | Telephone: 01625 426138 | admin@allhallows.org.uk | www.allhallows.org.uk | Principal - Mr T Beesley

Liverpool Hope University

Date: <u>Tuesday 2nd July to Thursday 4th July '24</u>

Time: Arrive at All Hallows Catholic College at 8.45am on Tuesday 2nd July – returning to All Hallows

Catholic College at 3pm on Thursday 4th July

For: New Year 7 pupils

Venue: University Experience at Liverpool Hope

Cost: £160.00

Welcome Evening for Parents

Date: Monday 1st July '24
Time: 6.30pm until 7.30pm

For: Parents and New Year 7 pupils

Venue: All Hallows Catholic College Hall

Purpose: To share key information about matters of organisation, routines, and expectations, to

explore how parents and College can work together as partners. Governors and members of

the College Senior Leadership team.

Admission & Consent Forms for completion and return

Finally, please see the links below for our Admission & Consent Forms, ensure all relevant information is completed as soon as possible, this will enable us to start putting your child's information onto our database and for you to access the parental gateway in September, all information can be found on our College website in the transition folder.

New Year 7 Intake '24 Admission Form https://form.jotform.com/240382833608357

New Year 7 Intake '24 Consent Form: https://form.jotform.com/240382972021350

Although the link is our preferred method for Admission & Consent form completion, if you experience any difficulties, please email Mrs Amy Costanda <u>a.costanda@allhallows.org.uk</u>

We are very much looking forward to meeting you in the future.

Yours sincerely

Mr T Beesley Principal









